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6 September 

Dear families, 

After School Clubs – Autumn Term 

We are looking to offer an After School Games Club for PfA pupils starting this term, which will 

take place on a Tuesday. There are a limited number of places, and we expect they will be in 

high demand. Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 

We ask that wherever possible, you pick up your child from school from our PfA site at 

4:15pm. This can make a big difference in the number of pupils we can accommodate.  

Please follow the link below to a reply slip. This must be completed by Thursday 12th September 
so that we can determine numbers. This will enable us to confirm your child’s place and notify 
you of a start date. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/0X3HyYijs9 

 

If you wish to discuss any aspect of after school activities, please feel free to contact me at 

school. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Liz Blythe 

Family Wellbeing Officer 
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